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Chemotherapeutic drugs such as cisplatin, carboplatin
and oxaliplatin in spite of toxic side effects and
problems of acquired drug resistance are still widely
used to treat various cancers. In recent times many
other metal based tumour active compounds such as
compounds of ruthenium have come to increasing
attention although almost all have problems of side
effects. Tumour active phytochemicals known to be
largely freed from side effects can be ideal candidates
for combination with targeted therapy towards
overcoming drug resistance and reducing side effects.
This special issue will focus on combination of
chemotherapeutic drugs with tumour phytochemicals
towards overcoming drug resistance and reducing side
effects in cancers. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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